Welcome to Reception!



I am really looking forward to meeting you all.

We are going to have so much fun playing and learning in

Mrs Johns' favourite things!



Colour: Pink

Food: Spaghetti bolognaise

Sport: Swimming

Animal: Elephant

Chocolate: Maltsters

Film: Matilda



I have been a teacher at Clockhouse for 18 years. I love working in Reception. I really like creating role play areas for you to enjoy. When I am not at school I like to have fun days out with my little boy. I like to go swimming and for walks in the park.

WELCOME TO YEAR 6! CLASS FIJI MEET...

Miss Darko

Hello parents and children of Class Fiji!

My name is Miss Darko and I'm so excited to be your teacher this year. I feel incredibly lucky to be starting this journey with you all and can't wait to get to know each and every one of you. This will be my second year teaching at Clockhouse, and I'm looking forward to working closely with you and your families to make this year a fantastic one.

Year 6 is such a special year, filled with exciting learning, fun trips, a residential, a production, and lots of memorable leavers' events. It's a year full of opportunity, growth and celebration!

Of course, there will be challenges too. Year 6 comes with hard work and responsibility but that's exactly why I'm here. I'll be with you every step of the way, guiding and supporting you to be your very best.

I can't wait to get started and promise to make this a unforgettable year for us all :)
Parents and carers, if you have any questions at any time, please don't hesitate to contact me on Dojo. I'm really looking forward to working with you and supporting your child through their final year at Clockhouse!

MY FAVOURITES:

Food: Pasta

Place: Ghana

Colour: Pink

Subjects: RE, PSHE

and History

ABOUT ME:

- I have a BA Hon degree in Sociology.
 - I love reading.
- I enjoy going to the cinema and trying different foods with my family and friends!

